
Nxesi awaits Ramaphosa's response over request to axe Public Works DG 

Minister Thulas Nxesi has reportedly stated that he will not be able to achieve any progress in his 

department with Sam Vukela at the helm and that he has lost trust in him.  
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JOHANNESBURG - The Public Works Ministry has confirmed that a letter has been 

submitted to President Cyril Ramaphosa asking him to redeploy director-general 

Sam Vukela. 

The presidency says its received the letter and that Ramaphosa was applying his 

mind. 

Minister Thulas Nxesi has reportedly stated that he will not be able to achieve any 
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